Dear [Alumni Name],

I hope this message finds you in good spirits. We want to take a moment to express our gratitude for your participation in the Faith Exploration Course at [Church Name]. Your contributions enriched our discussions and deepened our collective understanding.

As you continue your journey of faith, we would love to hear how the course has impacted your spiritual walk. Are there any insights or experiences from the program that have particularly resonated with you?

Additionally, we invite you to join our upcoming events and gatherings where you can connect with other alumni and further explore your faith in community.

Please reply to this email with your thoughts, or you can reach us at [Contact Information]. We look forward to hearing from you!

Blessings, [Your Name] [Your Position] [Church Name]

[Church Contact Information]